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association of university and college employees 

Lid Strand 
AUCE Provincial Office 
#901 - 207 West Hastings St re e t 
Vancouver , B.C. 
V6B 1J8 

Dear Lid , 

Janua r y 20, 1982 

This .may be the last ti me I correspond with you for at least a 
year , anyway • . I apologize fo r the l ateness of . the per capita tax 
payment. We have bee n ext r emely busy ·around here of late . At any 
rate , I have enclosed t he December pe r capita cheq ue as well as the 
a cheque for the nex t payment on the outsta nding per capi t a loan . 

I have also enclosed the copy of the December dues check-off 
as is required. 

Bonne Chance et Au Revoi r, Li d! 

Encl. 

Yours tr uly , 

Wendy G. Lymer, 
Secretary - Treasurer , 
AUCE Local One 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia , Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
Telephone: 224·2308 


